From:

To:

Cc:

Subject:

RE: Ibrox complex

Date:

02 July 2018 17:09:54

Will do - we had been encouraging Rangers to meet with local elected members as it is their proposal but happy to arrange to meet Cllrs and

Thanks,

----Original Message----

From: Cllr) [mailto glasgow.gov.uk]

Sent: 02 July 2018 17:03

To: Ce:

Subject: FW: Ibrox complex

Can you arrange to meet Cllr and

Neither want this fanzone to go ahead.

----Original Message----

From: (Councillor)

Sent: 02 July 2018 15:53

To: glasgow.gov.uk>

Subject: Ibrox complex

Dear and I met with you a week ago today and we? still await a response, you should know if this goes to licensing, it will be approved as their would be no legal reason to refuse it, if permission has been given to use. A week with no response beggars belief, we cannot represent our community with no reply to our questions.

Sent from my iPhone

Glasgow - UK Council of the Year 2015

Disclaimer:

This email is from Glasgow City Council or one of its Arm's Length Organisations (ALEOs). Views expressed in this message do not necessarily reflect those of the council, or ALEO, who will not necessarily be bound by its contents. If you are not the intended recipient of this email (and any attachment), please inform the sender by return email and destroy all copies. Unauthorised access, use, disclosure, storage or copying is not permitted. Please be aware that communication by internet email is not secure as messages can be intercepted and read by someone else. Therefore, we strongly advise you not to email any information, which if disclosed to someone else, would be likely to cause you distress. If you have an enquiry of this nature then please write to us using the postal system. If you chose to email this information to us there can be no guarantee of privacy. Any email including its content may be monitored and used by the council, or ALEO, for reasons of security and for monitoring internal compliance with the office policy on staff use. Email monitoring or blocking software may also be used. Please be aware that you have a responsibility to make sure that any email you write or forward is within the bounds of the law. Glasgow City Council, or ALEOs, cannot guarantee that this message or any attachment is virus free or has not been intercepted and amended. You should perform your own virus checks.

For further information and to view the council's Privacy Statement(s), please click on link below: www.glasgow.gov.uk/privacy